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Dear Island School Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well. We wanted to share some important news regarding the 

certification status of our instructional staff at The Island School. 

We are pleased to inform you that, following a comprehensive assessment and evaluation 

process, we can proudly say that The Island School does not have any instructional staff 

members who are considered "out of field" for their assigned teaching positions. This means 

that all of our educators meet the necessary certification requirements for the subjects and 

grade levels they instruct. 

Maintaining a highly qualified instructional team has always been a top priority for us at The 

Island School. We are committed to upholding the high standards set by our district and the 

Florida Department of Education. Our ongoing commitment to professional development and 

adherence to certification requirements reflects our unwavering dedication to providing your 
children with a high-quality education. 

We want to extend our gratitude to you, our supportive parents and guardians, for entrusting us 

with your children's education. Your partnership in the educational journey of our students is 

greatly valued. 

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding our instructional staff's 

certification, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to address any concerns and 

ensure transparent communication with our school community. 

Once again, we thank you for being an integral part of The Island School family and for your 

continued support in our mission to provide exceptional education to our students. 

Warm regards, 

Christine Oliver 

Head of School 

The Island School 

P.O. Box 1090 • Boca Grande, FL 33921-1090 
(941) 964-8016 • Fax (941) 964-8017 • www.islandschoolbocagrande.com
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